
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
116 South Loudoun Street 

    
 

 
   School Calendar 

 
February, 2014 

 
 
Monday, February 3rd   
Registration for Current 
First Presbyterian Weekday 
School Families and/or 
church members 
 
Loudoun Hall 8:30 – 1:30 
 
Tuesday, February 4th 
Registration for New 
Families 
 
Loudoun Hall 8:30 – 1:30 
 
 
Wednesday, February 3rd 
NOON DISMISSAL 
 
Monday, February17th  
President’s Day No 
School 
 

March, 2014 
 
Wednesday, March 5th 
NOON DISMISSAL 
 
 

 
 

               
Gearing Up for 2014-2015 

 
Can you believe it? Registration for the 2014-2015 year is fast approaching!  
 
Listed below are some helpful guidelines to see you through the registration 
process.  
 
FAQ’s About Registration 
 
Q: Will I need to bring my child’s birth certificate?  
 
A: We do not need to view birth certificates for students who are currently 
enrolled. We will need to view birth certificates for new students. 
 
 
Q: What about health forms? 
 
A: Health forms are valid for one calendar year. You will receive notification of 
when your child’s form expires. The Department of Social Services has a new 
requirement wherein we are required to have updated immunization records 
every six months for children ages 2 years and under. 
 
 
Q: What can I expect to pay at registration?  
 
A: Registration fee of $55 per child, or $80 per family is due at the time of 
registration. A deposit of $100 to hold your child’s spot will be due in June.  
 
 
 
Q: What factors determine class placement?  
 
A: Chronological age is certainly a factor, as well as developmental age. Since 
we operate based on developmentally appropriate practices, our priority is to 
place children where they will be most successful.  
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 We noticed… 
 

We would like to thank Erica Truban and Erica Zambanini 
for providing the snacks for chapel this year!  
 

That is so helpful! 
 

Read All About it! 
 
Keep your eyes open for a new blog which will appear on 
our website at www.fpwds.com. Our blog will be updated 
after our February training, and will address Chapter 6 of 
Easy to Love Difficult to Discipline.  

 

 
 

There are several 
handicapped parking 
spaces in our parking 

lot. Several of our 
Weekday School 

family members rely 
on these spots. Please 
refrain from parking 
in the handicapped 

spots unless you have 
a handicapped 

designation tag. 
 
 

 

 What’s Happening in the Community? 
 
Handley Library is hosting the following literacy programs beginning February 3rd through 
April 14th  

 

Toddler Time: Mondays at 10:15 am                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
Preschoolers Story Time: Mondays at 1:00 pm 

                                                                                                                         

 
SNOW MAKE UP DAYS 

In accordance with our inclement weather policy, we make every effort to 
make up school days that are missed.  The following days will be added to 
the calendar: 

• April 16, 22 
• May 20, 21, 22, 23, 27, 28, 29, 30 

 

http://www.fpwds.com/

